
Message from the Bishop 
 

I speak to you today in gratitude. Thank you for 
participating in the 2022 Faith and Charity Catholic  
Appeal. Your generosity provided spiritual, physical and 
emotional support to our brothers and sisters  
who were in need this year. On their behalf, I thank you.  
 

This year, the Faith and Charity Catholic Appeal is 
"Shining the Light of Christ".  We are all responsible for 
bringing Christ to others. When you support the Faith and 
Charity Catholic Appeal - you are Shining the Light of 
Christ and bringing hope to your neighbors. You are  
accompanying those on the margins - caring for the poor 
and vulnerable - proclaiming the gospel through youth, 
young adult, and campus ministries, and Catholic 
education.  
 

By your generosity, our faith community is strengthened, 
now, and into the future.  Jesus said — "Shine your light 
before others" our Faith and Charity ministries bring the 
light of Christ's love to our communities. It is a light that 
comforts, heals and strengthens.  
 

The Faith and Charity Catholic Appeal - Shining the Light 
of Christ - is a call to action, helping us care for the needs 
of our people, and form the next generation of faith-filled 
leaders for our parishes and the broader community.  
 
Please join me in supporting this vital appeal - and 
prayerfully consider a generous donation.  
May God Bless You! 


